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AAA4 Bulletin 

 

AAA4 Staff are now finalizing contract packets for State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2021-2022.  The Agency will 

be working to get all agreements fully executed in a timely fashion. 

 

As in past years, AAA4 does not anticipate receiving funds from the State until September 2021.  Once that 

occurs, approved Monthly Financial Requests (MFRs) for July 2021 will be paid as soon as possible.  All 

Funded Partners should plan appropriately.   

 

No Funded Partner is obligated to expend AAA4 funds prior to receiving confirmation from the Agency 

that reimbursement is forthcoming.  AAA4 requires any Funded Partner electing to temporarily suspend or 

reduce the provision of services on or after July 1, 2021 to notify the Agency in writing. 

 

Questions may be directed to your Regional Services Specialist. 

 

TO:  AAA4 Funded Partners NO: A4B2021-04 

SUBJECT:  SFY 2021-2022 Funding 
 

DATE ISSUED:  June 29, 2021 

 

REFERENCES:  N/A SUPERSEDES:  N/A  

PROGRAMS AFFECTED: 

[  ] ALL      [ X ] Title III-B      [  X] Title III C-1      [ X ] Title III C-2     [ X ] Title III-D 

[ X ] Title III-E      [ X ] HICAP      [  ] MIPPA      [  ] OTO      [ X ] Other: ADRC Core Partners 

PURPOSE OF BULLETIN: 

[  ]  Amend Policy or Procedure    [ X ]  Clarification    [ X ] Information:   

FOR INQUIRIES CONTACT:   

Your Regional Services Specialist. 

 

 

PLACE DATE 

“RECEIVED” HERE 

1401 El Camino Avenue, 4th Floor, Sacramento, CA 95815 
Phone: (916) 486-1876 

www.agencyonaging4.com 


